
 
   

 

 

January 5th, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Grissom Choir has partnered with a MN based craft coffee roaster, Driven 
Coffee, for a fundraiser to benefit student’s individual My Music Office Accounts.  Our 
fundraiser will be running from January 8th to January 26th. 

Students who wish to participate will be given an order form to collect orders 
and payment. If writing checks, please make sure they are addressed to “GCPA”, not 
Driven Coffee. Please be sure to turn in all payment by January 23rd so we can submit 
our order. Students will receive 40% profit from these orders, and items will be 
shipped to us for students to deliver.  

For non-local/social media supporters, we are running a virtual fundraiser, with 
all orders being shipped directly to the purchaser. To order, they may visit our group 
specific link HERE! Grissom Choir will receive 40% of these sales.  

Remember, your goal is to raise funds for your My Music Office Account (Basic 
Support Fee, Uniform Fee, All-City, All-State, etc.) and the fundraiser will end on 
January 23rd. I strongly recommend spreading the word to friends and family to help! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at 
tucker.ratcliff@hsv-k12.org. 

 

With gratitude, 

Tucker Ratcliff 
Choral Director | Grissom Choir 
Webmaster & Editor | Alabama ACDA 
Treasurer | Huntsville Choral Director’s Association 
(256) 428-8000 ext. 2271 | tucker.ratcliff@hsv-k12.org 

 


